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STARLIGHT INTERNATIONAL HOLDINGS LIMITED
升岡國際有限公司*

(Incorporated in Bermuda with limited liability)
(Stock Code: 485)

CHANGE OF ADDRESS OF
PRINCIPAL PLACE OF BUSINESS IN HONG KONG

The board of directors (the “Board”) of STARLIGHT INTERNATIONAL HOLDINGS LIMITED
(the “Company”) announces that the address of principal place of business of the Company in Hong
Kong will be changed to Rooms 05-15, 13A/F., South Tower, World Finance Centre, Harbour City,
17 Canton Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon, Hong Kong with effect from 5 August 2014.

By Order of the Board
Starlight International Holdings Limited

WANG Jing
Director

Hong Kong, 5 August 2014

As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises Mr. Wang Jing, Mr. Wang Xing Qiao, Mr.
Chen Wan Jin and Mr. Zhao Shuang as executive Directors; Mr. Li Jun as non-executive Director;
and Mr. Yang Xin Hua, Mr. Wang Ping and Mr. Cheng Tai Kwan Sunny as independent
non-executive Directors.
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